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I support SB 704.  Health care is a human right and all our Oregonians should, 

therefore, have health care.  A single payer health care system like medicare is the 

best way to set up health care for everyone and would ease the costs.  I am glad you 

are looking into including dental and  hearing.  Anita Owen 


